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Diary Dates 

5 May: U14s Buckley Shield Rd 2 

        ————————— 

11-13 May: NAPLAN 

         ————————— 

11 May: P & C Meeting      

         ——————————— 

12 May: ATSI UNE Excursion 

        ————————— 

13 May: School Social 

         ————————— 

14 May: Cross Country 

         ————————— 

21 May: Myall Creek Excursion  

Rugby Selection 

Congratulations Liliana Reardon in gaining selection in the NSW  CHS 

U18’s 2nd 7’s side. A huge achievement in making an Opens NSW side 

at the age of only 16 years! This is a reflection of her dedication,          

hard-work and application. Well done to Liliana and we look forward to 

following her future Rugby experiences. 

State Swimming Success 

Congratulations to Eliza Warby, who represented North-West in the 100m Breast-

stroke at NSWCHS swimming trials on Thursday. Eliza won her heat in a PB time 

of 1m and 33.5 sec.  Do we have a future Olympian in our midst? 

Louisa receives award of recognition 

After achieving outstanding HSC results and 

selection in both ARTEXPRESS and          

ENCORE short list Louisa Gilmour is the          

recipient of the Sir William Dobell Art        

Foundation award for ARTEXPRESS 2021. 

Louisa will be exhibiting her body of work at 

the New England Regional Art Museum from 

9 April — 6 June.  

'Everything that grows holds 

a little moment of perfection - 

I am myself alone'.  
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PBL Colours 

It takes a great deal of consistency to earn PBL points. Alan achieved yellow status and Sonny, Paige, 

Lachlan, Trinity, Scarlett, Kevin and Sebastian gained much sought after orange awards. 

STEM Day 

Stage 5 STEM students were teachers for the day 

as they led a series of activities for the small 

schools in our area. Primary school visitors       

enjoyed a number of hands on activities, from  

microscopes to investigating static electricity.  

Student quote “That was so awesome, can we do 

it again?”. 

AECG Art Experience 

Last week our AECG with Youth Worker Tracy 

Carlos, participated in an Indigenous Australian 

Art Workshop led by Brock Byers. Students       

enjoyed the opportunity and look forward to more 

in the future. Congratulations to Brock for  leading 

this workshop and thanks to Nicola Briggs for  

capturing images on the day for us to share. 
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Thank you for liking and sharing our Facebook page, where you will find exciting things happening in 
and around our school. https://www.facebook.com/WarialdaHighSchool/ 

Should you wish to contact staff, please phone (02) 6729 1000  

or Email:  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Advertise here 

If you wish to advertise in our        

Newsletter please contact the School  

Administration Office for further details. 

COVID Tutoring 

COVID tutoring has started. This is available 

each Monday, Wednesday and Thursday      

afternoon from 3.30 to 5.00 pm. This is open to 

all students. Please contact the School          

Administration Office if you wish to arrange for 

you child to attend. 

NAPLAN is next week for Years 7 and 9  

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings. 

Be sure to bring a pencil, eraser, and ruler.  

Students will need a calculator on Thursday.  

Eat well, stay hydrated and get plenty of sleep. 
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